
 
 
 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

 
 

THE PUBLIC IS ADVISED that the Green Implementation Advancement 
Board Meeting Scheduled for August 19, 2021, at the Swinton Operations Center has 
been canceled. The next meeting is scheduled to take place on September 16, 2021.   
 

Kent Edwards 
Sustainability Officer 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Post Date: 8/18/21 

 
 
 

The City shall furnish appropriate auxiliary aids and services where necessary to afford an individual 
with a disability an equal opportunity to participate in and enjoy the benefits of a service, program, or 
activity conducted by the City. Please contact Denis Placide at (561) 243-7346 24 hours prior to the 
program or activity in order for the City to reasonably accommodate your request. 
 


